
 

        
    

 

May 20, 2025 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Baldor Specialty Foods has a strong commitment to food safety and customer satisfaction.  
 
Therefore, we wanted to urgently make you aware that Bedner Growers, Inc. has issued a recall of 
their fresh whole cucumbers due to potential Salmonella contamination. Please note that these 
cucumbers are packaged in bulk cardboard containers labeled “Bedner Farms." Because of the 
shelf life of the product, the item listed below might have already been consumed. At this time, 
Baldor has not received any complaints related to this recall.  
 
Baldor is instructing all customers that purchased the below item between May 7, 2025 and May 
19, 2025 from Baldor to please not use this product and return any unused product in its original 
box for full credit. Full credit will only be issued for returned products in the original carton. 
 

Item Code Item Description BRAND Trace Information  
CU1 CUCUMBERS SELECT 1 BSH Bedner Growers, Inc. Purchased from 5/7/25-

5/19/25 
 

   
Should you need further assistance please contact us through our website at:  

https://help.baldorfood.com/ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Randolph Paling  
Food Safety & Compliance Director  
 


